
       Neuadd Bentref Llanddona Village Hall

                                           (Registered Charity 506824)
                                     (Rhif Cofrestru Elusennol 506824)

AGM 2021
Yr Hen Ysgol, 4th October 2021 at 7pm

Apologies for Absence: Kate Gwilliam

Those Present: P Hughes, M Williams, R Macaulay, S Walczak, I de Wit, L Hawke, 
J Hawke, M Edwards, A Perrott, P Bishop, A Drake-Lee, M Walczak.
D Hazelgrove and Dot Hazelgrove arrived at 19:29

Approval of Minutes: The minutes of the previous AGM were approved 
unanimously.

Matters Arising: None

Chair’s Report: P Hughes, as acting Chair, delivered the Chair’s Report (attached) 
in English, followed by M Williams who read it in Welsh.

Treasurer’s Report: R Macaulay delivered the Treasurer’s Report (attached).
Currently running costs are in the region of £9000 per annum, so at the end of the 
current financial year there should be around two years money remaining.

Election of Trustees: All trustees resigned and stood for re-election. P Hughes, M 
Williams, R Macaulay, S Walczak, I de Wit, D Hazelgrove, Dot Hazelgrove and K 
Gwilliam were all re-elected unanimously.

Any other Business: A Perrott asked what was being done to increase use. P Hughes 
replied that children’s and grown up’s parties and funeral teas were being advertised. 
A Saturday morning Cafe should be opening, with pool tables etc for the younger 
people in the village. The Committee is open to suggestions for other entertainments 
and events.
A Drake-Lee suggested that table tennis should be available to children at a more 
favourable rate than charged to the Table Tennis Group. 
A lively discussion followed regarding the age distribution of the trustees and 
previous problems with access for certain groups and the charity’s procedures. P 
Hughes explained that the current Committee had only been in place for some three 
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weeks so could not take responsibility for historic events and actions. The Committee
is now focused firmly on moving forward and ensuring that the Hall ran efficiently 
for the benefit of the whole community.
A Perrott encouraged the use of the Puffin to advertise Hall events.

Meeting Closed: 19:48

Tea and biscuits were provided for the participants after the meeting.
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